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January Meeting 
Menu

Make your reservation now—so you don’t forget:
Wednesday, January 15, 2020
Social Time 11:00 – 11:30 am

Gavel Drops at 11:30 am
Cost for reservations prior to 8pm WEDNESDAY before meeting: 

$25 cash or check for members, $30 for non-members at the door or prepaid with on 
time reservation ($1 added for PayPal transactions)

https://www.dcrw.org/monthly-luncheon-rsvp-and-pay-with-paypal/
$30 at the door 

Location:
Lone Tree Golf Club and Hotel

9808 Sunningdale Blvd, Lone Tree, CO  80124

Reservations due by 8pm Wednesday January 8, 2020
late reservations add $5

RSVP by email: douglascountyrepublicanwomen@hotmail.com OR 
RSVP by phone: Joyce Paloma at 303-741-5000

IF YOU DO NOT RECEIVE AN EMAIL CONFIRMATION OF YOUR RESERVATION IN 2 
DAYS, PLEASE CALL US AT 3xxx TO RESERVE A SPACE

A reservation made is a reservation paid!
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Please bring check or cash to contribute to the 
Warrior Canine Connection (page 3) 
https://warriorcanineconnection.org/

When we “PASS THE BUCKET”

Undersheriff Holly 

Nicholson-Kluth’s

topic: The Border Wall, 

National Security and 

Drug Trafficking at our 

Southern Border.

https://www.dcrw.org/monthly-luncheon-rsvp-and-pay-with-paypal/
mailto:douglascountyrepublicanwomen@hotmail.com
https://warriorcanineconnection.org/
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Happy New Year!

I hope you’ve enjoyed your time with your family and friends this Christmas and 

are feeling joyful and optimistic about 2020. This is the year we need to speak up 

and counter the negative and inaccurate information spewed by the liberal media 

and the Democrat leaders.

Please stay informed and look for opportunities to explain what it means to be a 

conservative caring for our country and community.  This is not the year to sit on 

the political sidelines.  To start the New Year right, you’ll hear a status update on 

the National Popular Vote (NPV) issue at our January meeting.

The Republican Caucus will be on March 7th – this is a great way to start getting 

involved in helping the Republicans in Colorado. People who attend caucus will 

be the first asked about working the elections in 2020. Please think seriously about 

getting involved in election integrity. Republicans will staff 50% of the poll 

watchers and judges.

Mark your calendars for the third Wednesday of the month, so you don’t schedule 

anything that will interfere with your DCRW meeting, would love to see every 

member (and guests) at each meeting from now until May, then again starting in 

September.

May your New Year be blessed and may we all remember how fortunate we are to 

live in the greatest nation in the history of mankind.

Let’s MOVE FORWARD WITH FAITH, HOPE and HARD WORK!

Barbara Piper, President

Douglas County Republican Women

To join or renew membership in DCRW online visit

https://www.dcrw.org/membership-renewals/join-us/

https://www.dcrw.org/membership-renewals/join-us/
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January Speaker: Holly Nicholson-Kluth
(continued from page 1)

Holly Nicholson-Kluth is the Undersheriff of the Douglas County Sheriff’s Office. She 

was sworn in as Undersheriff on July 23, 2014. As Undersheriff, she oversees almost 700 

deputies, civilians and volunteers and the DCSO’s $62 million dollar budget.

Holly started her career with DCSO in 1989 in the Patrol Division and has served in 

almost every division in the Sheriff’s Office since then. Previous to being appointed 

Undersheriff she served as the Chief of the Administrative Services Bureau for 4 years, 

which oversees Detention and Court Security, Civil and Warrants, Information Technology 

and Dispatch. Previous to that she served as the Chief of the Law Enforcement Bureau for 

4 years, which oversees the Patrol and Investigations divisions. She also served as 

Director of the Colorado Regional Computer Forensics Laboratory from 2001 through 

2004 and has specialized training in Computer Forensics.

Her interests and special training have included crimes against children, computer crimes, 

technology, officer wellness, and leadership.

Holly has a bachelor’s degree in Criminal Justice and holds her master’s degree from 

Regis University in Psychology with studies in Forensic and Organizational Psychology, 

as well as Adult Learning. Holly attended and graduated from the FBI National Academy 

in Quantico Virginia in 2014.  Holly lives in Douglas County and is married with two 

grown children and two grandchildren.

We’ve chosen the Warrior Canine Connection to receive donations 

from our table buckets in January. 

When our troops began arriving home from the Iraq and Afghanistan conflicts with 

serious physical wounds and mental trauma, WCC founder Rick Yount became 

convinced that dogs could play a pivotal role in their healing.

In July 2008, he created the first Warrior dog-training program to provide a safe, 

effective, non-pharmaceutical intervention to help treat the symptoms of post-traumatic 

stress (PTS) and traumatic brain injury (TBI). The program, based at the Palo Alto VA’s 

Men’s Trauma Recovery Program in Menlo Park, CA evolved into a highly respected 

intervention. To date, thousands of Service Members and Veterans suffering from 

symptoms of combat stress have participated.

Thank you for your kind support of this national charity with local office.

https://warriorcanineconnection.org/

https://warriorcanineconnection.org/


2019—2021 DCRW Elected Board and Committee Members

President

Barbara Piper

(303)768-8370

bpiper1111@aol.com

1st Vice President

Jeanette NewVille

2nd Vice President

Mona Weaver

3rd Vice President

Joyce Paloma

(303)741-5000

douglascountyrepublicanwomen@yahoo.com

Recording Secretary

Susan Squyer

Corresponding 

Secretary/Webmaster

Wynne Shaw

Treasurer

Diana Wiens

treasurer@dcrw.org

Historian

Dawn Bryan

Parliamentarian

Charlotte Hubbs
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Past President, Marsha Haeflein

Resource Links from our Website
Websites of Interest

Local Organizations and Club Events

Colorado General Assembly – Find a Bill

Joining DCRW or Membership Renewals

Membership Application

Please note the cutoff for on-time reservations is the 
Wednesday before our meeting, at 8pm. 

PLEASE RESERVE YOUR SEAT TODAY.

Other Newsworthy Links 

Colorado Rising Action

Constellation Political Blog

Magellan Strategies

Constitution 101 Online Class—Hillsdale College

mailto:bpiper1111@aol.com
mailto:douglascountyrepublicanwomen@yahoo.com
mailto:treasurer@dcrw.org
https://www.dcrw.org/useful-info/websites-of-interest/
https://www.dcrw.org/useful-info/other-local-clubs-and-organizations/
https://leg.colorado.gov/bills
https://www.dcrw.org/membership-renewals/join-us/
https://www.dcrw.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/10/DCRW-Membership-Application-10.07.19-2.pdf
https://coloradorisingaction.org/
http://www.constellationpolitical.com/blog/
https://magellanstrategies.com/
https://lp.hillsdale.edu/con-101/
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